
 

 

 
Monday 8th July 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

EYFS Lets Do It Day – Thursday 26th September 2024 
 
On Thursday 26th September 2024, EYFS will be having a ‘Let’s Do It' day.  We invite you to join us 
to help your child to make Autumn Crafts.  
 
The times are as follows:  
 
Nursery - 10:30am - 11:30am  
Reception - 9:00am – 10:00am or 2:00pm – 3:00pm (Reception parents and carers must only sign 
up to one session) 
 
We will be providing resources for the activity, but you are more than welcome to bring along any 
material, wool, buttons etc that you have at home.  
 
Don’t worry if you are unable to join us on the day as all of our children will be engaged in this 
activity. Please do not bring any straw into school, as we have children with allergies.  
 
Unfortunately, we do not have the facilities to accommodate younger siblings, please can you 
make alternative arrangements for them to be looked after.  
 
If you would like to attend, please could you log on to your child’s ParentPay account and indicate 
which time slot you will be attending, this will give us an idea of how many numbers to expect and 
help things to run more smoothly.  Children who will be attending Nursery in September only need 
to indicate if they will be attending or not.   
 
Please can you complete this no later than Monday 23rd September 2024.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms S M Collins 
School Business Director 
Executive Head Teacher’s PA 


